
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be revising parenthesis to add detail to our writing in rediness 
for the persuasive letter that we will write in Big Write next Thursday. We will be 

learning to proof read our work identifying errors and improving our writing where 

appropriate. 

 
In Numeracy, we will be learning how to find the perimeter and area of squares 

and L shapes. We will also be looking at scaling questions and how we need to 

scale down in order to answer the question. We will finally be revising timetables in 
rediness for our test. 

 

In Science, we are going to review the results of our experiment and investigate the 
science behind water evaporation, looking at why water evaporates at a quicker 

pace when in a hot place. 

 

Our IPC, we will be researching about different Myths and Legends focussing on 
our goal, finding out about aspects of the past from a range of sources. For the 

remainder of the week, with the research collected, children will be putting 

together a presentation about their Myth and presenting it to the class on 
Thursday. 

 

In ICT, students will be exploring Global Campus. We will be looking at books in the 
Global Library and commenting on their Padlets. We will also be looking at any 

challenges we would like to complete in class or as a whole school. 

 

In PSHE, we will be continuing with our topic ‘Relationships’. We will be learning to 
recognise how friendships can change, ways to make new friends and how to 

manage when we fall out with friends. 

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists every week and will be tested 

on the list on the same day, the following week. Please see student’s timetables to 

see when they have spellings. Students will have 11 words to learn during the 
course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our school’s Facebook page for updates from the 
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Year group.  

 Please remember to read at home and sign the Reading Journal. 

 Please remember to learn the spellings and times tables and check which 

times table your child is completing, this is stuck at the front of the 
communication book. 

 Please remember to wear the correct uniform for school. 

 Please remember to bring in your Science experiments in time for the 

Science Fair on Tuesday 8 May. 

 Parents to attend the Science Fair on Tuesday 8 May between 10:00 – 11:30. 

 Children will not be allowed to go home after the Science Fair. 

 Please remember to bring something in for the Year 5 birthday party next 

Wednesday 9 May. 

 Please log onto Global Campus at home and explore. 

 Please bring in BBQ money for the student BBQ on Thursday 10 May. 

 20QR for drink and burger and 5QR for popcorn. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Year 5 Team 


